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Dexter-Ann Arbor Road Project 

Project Overview 

During this project the Washtenaw County Road Commission (WCRC) and its contractor will 

rehabilitate Dexter-Ann Arbor Road from Dan Hoey Road to Zeeb Road (2.09 miles). 

Project Timeline  

Work will likely begin in April 2018. A media advisory will be issued once the contractor chooses 

a date. The goal is to be completed prior to June 1, 2018 so it does not interfere with the 

upcoming Baker Road project.  

Contact Information 

 Questions concerning the project should be directed to: 
o Mark McCulloch –Senior Project Manager, phone: (734) 327-6679,               

email: mccullochm@wcroads.org 

 Project webpage: http://www.wcroads.org/wcrc-project/dexter-ann-arbor-road/  
 Sign-up for WCRC’s weekly construction update online: http://www.wcroads.org/weekly-

road-work-update/  

Frequently Asked Questions 

Q: How is this project funded? 

A: This project is funded through the federal surface transportation urban program.   

Q: What is the estimated cost of construction for the project? 

A: $790,000  

Q: What are the limits of construction?  

A: Road rehabilitation will occur on Dexter – Ann Arbor Road between Dan Hoey Road 

in the City of Dexter east to Zeeb Road.  

Q: When will construction begin/be completed? 

A: Work will begin sometime in April of 2018. The goal is to be completed by              

June 1, 2018. 
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Q: Will I have access to my property internal to the project limits during construction? 

A: Yes. During construction, all property owners and residents internal to the project 

limits will be provided access to and from their property by the contractor. 

Q: Will Dexter-Ann Arbor Road be open to thru traffic during construction? 

A: No. When construction work begins in April of 2018, Dexter-Ann Arbor Road from 

Dan Hoey Road to Zeeb Road will only be open to property owners and residents 

internal to the project limits. All other road users will be required to follow the posted 

detour routes or seek an alternate route. 

Q: Will area utilities be affected? 

A: No. We do not anticipate any utility relocation efforts. 

Q: Will trees be removed as part of the construction project?  

A: No.  

Q: What will happen with mailboxes and mail delivery? 

A: Mail service will continue during construction.   

Q: Will accommodations be provided for school bus pickup during construction?   

A: The Dexter Community Schools will be able to continue bus service internal to the 

project limits while work is ongoing. 

Q: How will trash pickup be affected? 

A: The contractor will coordinate garbage/recycling services throughout construction. 

Q: Will my lawn be restored once construction is completed?  

A: Yes, the contractor will be responsible to grow grass wherever the ground has been 

disturbed as part of the project.  


